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8th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Devon Cricket Club 

 

We are delighted to inform you about our upcoming engagement with Devon Cricket. As part of 

our commitment to promoting physical education and encouraging active lifestyles among our 

children, Years 1 to 6 will have the opportunity to participate in weekly cricket sessions led by a 

qualified coach during the second half of the Summer term. 

These sessions will not only provide invaluable skills development in cricket but will also foster 

teamwork and sportsmanship among the children. We believe this engagement will greatly 

enhance their physical literacy and enjoyment of sport. 

Additionally, I am pleased to announce that Devon Cricket will be offering an after-school Cricket 

Club specifically for children in Years 4 to 6. This club will commence on Thursday 12th June and 

run until Thursday 3rd July (inclusive). The sessions will take place from 3:15pm to 4:30pm each 

Thursday. We have 24 spaces available for this club, which will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis. 

If your child is interested in joining this exciting opportunity, please complete the attached reply 

slip and return it to the school office at your earliest convenience. We encourage you to respond 

quickly to secure a place for your child, as spaces are limited. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to providing our children with a great 

experience through this cricket engagement. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michaela Cousins 

School Senior Leader and PE Subject Lead 
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